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We are called to strengthen our faith and sent to continue the 
ministry of Jesus Christ by service and witness in the world.

Greetings my Missionary Sisters, 

I greet you all in the matchless name of Jesus Christ our Risen Savior.  Many thanks to you all for the marvelous work done on 
behalf of moving missions. 

ALL I know is that the Ninth District continues to 
“Mind our Missionary Business!” 

Our annual conference series are upon us.  Please be in prayer for each other as we begin traveling across the state. 

We had a wonderful time at our first annual conference, the “Mother Conference”, in the Alabama River Region.  Many thanks 
to Mrs. Frizzell for her wonderful spirit and graceful leadership as the conference branch president.  Our Annual Night in White 
service was spirit-filled and uplifting. A huge success!  The Young People in that conference are amazing.  Under the leadership 
of Ms. Hazel Bellamy, we had over 130 young people registered and at least 80 singing in the choir.  To God be the Glory!  
Many thanks to everyone who played a pivotal role in making this an experience to be remembered.  We are excited to meet you 
all this Saturday, in Birmingham for the Northwest Conference Annual YPD Day. Please be in prayer for each other as we begin 
traveling across our state. 

Calling all Future Leaders in the WMS! 

Missionaries, I am extremely excited about our leadership institute scheduled to begin this fall.  I am looking for women of all 
ages (young and evolving) who are members of the Women’s Missionary Society and looking to enhance their interpersonal and 
leadership skills to enhance our work for missions.  I am looking for mission minded women.  It promises to be amazing, led and 
directed by our Deans, Mrs. Hattie Nathan and Mrs. Susie Bonner.  It is my honor to have such a wonderful program named after 
me.  I am grateful!  We must sustain our work and train others to lead.  Please join us for this wonderful ministry opportunity.  
See your conference branch president for more information.  Applications are due today, September 1, 2025.  If you know 
someone who would benefit, please encourage them to join this ministry experience. 

STAY TUNED and STAY WOKE 

Congratulations to our very own Missionaries and Ninth District Family Members for winning their respective political 
aspirations.  Ms. Janataka Holmes won the Opelika City Council Ward 2 and Ms. Beverly Smith was elected to the Clayton City 
Council District 4.  Praise the Lord!  There is still so much work to be done politically, but we thank God for these victories. 

Thank you, President Whiting, for your leadership and sharing such valuable information through the district newsletter.  
Missionaries plan accordingly so that we may fully support each other in Kingdom building and continue to do God’s work in a 
more excellent way by continuing to mind your missionary business. 

Yours truly, 

Supervisor

http://www.9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org


Greetings to the Ninth Episcopal District Women’s Missionary Society! 

It is truly a blessing to gather once again in this season of annual conferences. As we continue to walk 
together in faith and service, we give thanks for the vision, strength, and commitment that carry us 
forward. Each gathering reminds us that our labor is not in vain, for we are part of a greater work God has 
called us to do. 

We celebrate the dedication of our young people in the YPD on Saturdays, lifting them up as they grow in 
leadership, service, and discipleship. Their energy and passion remind us that the future of the church is 
bright when rooted in Christ. Through their witness, we see fresh hope and a renewed call to keep pouring 
into the next generation. 

On Tuesday nights, we come together for the WMS “Night in White”, united in purpose and clothed not 
just in garments, but in the spirit of holiness and service. We also look forward to each conference with 
anticipation, knowing that every gathering strengthens our unity and deepens our mission. As we support 
one another from YPD to WMS, each conference builds upon the other, lifting us higher in faith, 
fellowship, and service. This grounds us, reminding us of the shoulders we stand on and the legacy we 
continue to build. 

As we move forward, let us remain committed to doing all things with excellence. Excellence is not about 
perfection, but about faithfulness—about showing up, giving our best, and trusting God with the rest. 
Together, we are shaping communities, strengthening families, and carrying out the mission of Christ with 
both courage and grace. 

May we never forget our guiding words: “God first, missions forward, love unconditionally”. These three 
pillars keep us anchored, focused, and united. As we continue this journey, let us walk boldly, serve 
joyfully, and love deeply, knowing that God is with us every step of the way. 

May God bless each of you as we “Always Move forward with Excellence” because the Work Is ALL 
Divine! 

In Christ’s love and service,

Sherryl Whiting 

Sherryl Whiting, Episcopal WMS President
“God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally”
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We are encouraging each Annual Conference 
to support each “Night In White” as well as 

our YPD’ers!
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Annual Conference 
Compassionate Care Project

Each Conference is asked to choose an organization, donate pillows, and to be creative!
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Training September 16, 2025 7pm via Zoom
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CONFERENCE HAPPENINGS!
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WMS ANNUAL CONFERENCE SCHEDULE
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YPD ANNUAL CONFERENCE SCHEDULE
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YPD ANNUAL CONFERENCE SCHEDULE 
CONTINUED
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September  
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
SICK and SHUT-IN  

as well as our 
BEREAVED FAMILIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


